
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #9                         Monday, September 8, 2025 
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 9/8/25 - 9/12/25.  Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the 
College & Career Center in the Counseling Office.  Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR.  See your Class of Schoology page 
for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR. 

Mon, Sept 8th, 2025 8:00 - 8:45 AM Lincoln University 

Mon, Sept 8th, 2025 9:30 - 10:15 AM Catholic University of America 

Mon, Sept 8th, 2025 12:30 - 1:15 PM Syracuse University 

Mon, Sept 8th, 2025 1:30 - 2:15 PM Arcadia University 

Tues, Sept 9th, 2025 12:30 - 1:15 PM Penn State 

Thurs, Sept 11, 2025 9:30 - 10:15 AM Mount Saint Mary's University 

Thurs, Sept 11, 2025 12:30 - 1:15 PM Franklin & Marshall College 

Fri, Sept 12, 2025 8:00 - 8:45 AM New York University 

Fri, Sept 12, 2025 1:30 - 2:15 PM Drew University 

 
This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park on 
school property during school hours.  Parking permits are available from Mrs. Faller in the main office before school, after school, 
during study hall, and lunch. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit 
and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that they may only park 
in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.  
 
Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on schoology to 
learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz on November 5th.  Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will 
close on October 6th. 
 
Attention all sophomores and juniors interested in taking the PSAT on Thursday, October 9th, which is an early dismissal day for all 
students. Registration is now open and it will run until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 16th. Students will not be able to take 
the PSAT without completing registration. No late registrations will be accepted. For more details and to access the registration 
links, please refer to the email sent last week or the PSAT post in your Schoology Class of Page. The PSAT is not open to 9th and 12th 
grade students. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Gingrich in the Counseling Office. 
 
Attention all students interested in joining Model UN:  We will hold our first meeting Monday, September 8th after school in room 
228. Please plan to attend if you would like to be part of this exciting global minded organization. 
 
The Technology Student Association (TSA) is holding an informational meeting on Tuesday, September 9th in room 188 immediately 
after school until 3:00. If you are interested in competing in STEM events with your friends, come learn about how you can join the 
club. Contact Mr. Whitby with any questions.  
 
Hey Blue Streaks! Do you love telling stories? Are you interested in writing features, interviewing your peers, taking photos, or 
designing creative spreads for the yearbook? If so, you should apply to be on yearbook staff. Being part of the Yearbook Staff is a 
great way to capture the memories of the school year, work on a real publication, and develop skills in journalism, photography, and 
design. You can apply to be on the Yearbook Staff by scanning the QR code posted outside Room 126 or Room 225. If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 or Mrs. Broich in room 225 before or after school. 
 
Are you interested in writing and art? Do you want your work published for people to see? Soliloquy is an after-school club that runs 
on Tuesday from 2:30 to 4:00 pm in room 260 where you can submit your works and receive feedback as well as have the 
possibilities of being published in their spring and winter issues. Scan the QR code on the posters around the school to submit and 
explore the website to learn more about the club. 
 
Are you interested in journalistic writing, photography or podcasting? If so, consider joining The Township Times, the school’s online 
newspaper! The first meeting of the year will take place on September 11th from 2:30-3:30 in the auditorium. We’re excited to see 
you there!  

-see other side- 



Are you interested in the medical field? HOSA is a global organization that promotes the medical field to interested students. Join 
us for our informational meeting on September 9th in room 117 from 2:30 – 3:00 pm. We can’t wait to see you there! 
 
Did you know that September is childhood cancer awareness month? In order to raise awareness right here at MTHS, fall sports 
teams have graciously agreed to host a Play FTK game. While supporting our awesome teams, please consider donating to Four 
Diamonds. We will also be selling Play FTK t-shirts over the lunches while supplies last. 
Please join us at the following fall sports: 

September 9:  Boys Soccer 
September 11:  Girls Volleyball 
September 12:  Football, Cheer, and Marching Band 
September 15:  Girls Tennis 

To help the school do our part in fighting pediatric cancer, make sure to buy your Fall Play FTK shirt to show your support while 
shouting for our sports teams! 
 
Boys and girls wrestling will be having open mats Mondays and Thursdays from 3:00-5:00pm in the North Gym at the high school. 
All students grades 7-12 are welcome to attend! 
 

 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vgtennis School District of Lancaster H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Frgsoccer Conestoga Valley A GHMS Field 1 4:00  2:45 
Frbsoccer Warwick H Field I 4:00   
Vghockey Warwick H Ed Journey Field 4:00   
Jvghockey Warwick H Ed Journey Field 5:30   
 
 


